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Mull Rally 
 Progress 

 
Statement from Mull Car Club Ltd. 

 
We are very pleased to inform you that the Government Proposals to allow Closed 
Road Motorsport in Scotland are now available for Public Consultation. 
 
This means we are now able to discuss all options and ideas for Mull Rally in the 
future. 
 
We are sorry if you have been bombarded with this from other sources, but the car 
club felt that this is of such huge interest and benefit to the Island that we must try 
and reach everyone who resides here to act positively and make this happen 
whether you are a supporter of Motorsport or not. 
 
The facts show that the rally does bring incredible financial benefit, as well as all the 
publicity, thus improving the viability of the Island moving forward. 
 
The timescale is short, all responses MUST be in by Mon 28th January. The form is 
easily understood, please read it carefully as not all the questions require a positive 
response. 
 
Once the consultation is complete, with the hoped for positive response, Mull Car 
Club Ltd, who are the organising club, together with the Guardians of Mull Rally, who 
are the Promoters, will be working together to bring back this famous rally to Mull. 
We hope that new initiatives will come to fruition and take the Mull Rally forward in 
the future.  
 
Here is the link to the consultation document. You can respond on line, by e-mail or 
by post. 
https://consult.gov.scot/transport-scotland/motorsports-on-closed-public-roads 
Thanking you in anticipation. 
Regards 
 
Fred Maclean 
Chairman of Mull Car Club 
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